
   

 
 

 
             
 

MEDIA RELEASE: TIPS FOR TREVOR 
             
 
 
The Ministry of Finance invites all South Africans to send their tips to the Tips for 
Trevor campaign about what they would like to see included in the country’s 
Budget.   
 
The campaign is run throughout the year and the tips received assist the Minister 
in understanding public sentiment on government’s macro-economic policies. 
 
Finance Minister Trevor A Manuel, MP has received tips covering a wide range 
of issues with some offering technical advice, while others seek to engage the 
Minister in innovative and creative suggestions. Some of the tips have been 
included in the annual budget speech which will be tabled in Parliament on 21 
February at 14:00 this year. 
 
 
Send your Tips for Trevor ONLY through the following ways: 
Internet: www.treasury.gov.za  
E-mail: tipsfortrevor@treasury.gov.za 
Fax:  (012) 315 5126  
 
 
For more information please contact Sinombulelo Mlisa on 012 315 5170 or 
Lindani Mbunyuza on 012 315 5645. 
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